

## Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 8UR. Telephone: 01902 558971



Email: wilkinsonprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Website: www.wilkinsonprimaryschool.co.uk

### Dear Parents.

For the next two weeks we will be holding events linked to World Book Day on March 6<sup>th</sup>. Your child will be taking part in:

- Shakespeare Fortnight
- Learning sections of Macbeth
- $\clubsuit$  Having special workshops to practise parts of Macbeth  $3^{rd} 6^{TH}$  March
- Fresenting sections of Shakespeare's plays to other classes in the school
- Having book vouchers to spend in bookshops and the Book Fayre
- Holding a Book Fayre from 10<sup>th</sup> February 13<sup>th</sup> February

#### **AMAZING CINEMA PRIZES TO BE WON!! Competition Time!!**

- Reception and Yr 1 design a front cover for Macbeth
- Nursery Yr 6 draw a picture of one of the characters in Macbeth
- Reception Yr 6 write a set of instructions for a magic spell
- Whole school who can act out the first scene of Macbeth the best? Recite the first scene to become a class winner and then perform against all the other class winners to find the overall school winner!

The resources for the competitions will be given out after half term

















## Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 8UR. Telephone: 01902 558971



Email: wilkinsonprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Website: www.wilkinsonprimaryschool.co.uk

### **Book Favre:**

• Before the half term holiday, the children will be able to buy books at the school Book Fayre. This will be open each night after school from 2.55 – 3.30 - Monday – Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> – 13<sup>th</sup> February. There will be a wide range of books available for your child to buy covering all ages and all interests. It would be great if your child could buy a book from the Fayre. Your child can use their £1.00 voucher at the Book Fayre.

# After the half term holiday, the children will have:

- Book Quiz –each class will hold a book quiz based around Macbeth.
   This will be an Inter House Competition i.e. Red v. Blue v. Yellow!!
   Extra playtime for the winning house!
- Workshops with professional actors to practise parts of Macbeth
- On Friday 7<sup>th</sup> March, to end the fortnight, we would appreciate it if your child could bring their favourite book from home into school. On this day they will be sharing their favourite book with other children in other classes. Please encourage your child to get their favourite book ready to bring in on Friday.

Reading is a great pleasure but is also vital for your child's learning. Please encourage your child throughout this week to read even more than usual!

Many thanks for your support,

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Neal













